

August 10th 2018

Dear Parents / Whānau / Caregivers

## **KEEPING OURSELVES SAFE**

Keeping Ourselves Safe is a part of the Health and Physical Education learning area of the NZ Curriculum. The Keeping Ourselves Safe [KOS] programme from the NZ Police consists of a comprehensive range of child protection resources to help students learn and apply a range of safety skills when interacting with others.

Here at Elim Christian College, as with all subjects, this is taught from a Christian worldview. Our teachers use the resources from the NZ Police website but adapt them very specifically for our Golflands Campus students.

We would like to inform you that Year 2-6 will be covering the topics in this programme during Term 3. There is information, advice and resources available for parents / whānau on keeping our children safe in a variety of situations on the website, which you can access via the link below.

http://www.police.govt.nz/advice/personal-and-community-advice/school-portal/resources/successful-relationships/keeping-1#anchor2

Please do not hesitate to contact the Team Leaders or myself if you have questions concerning this unit.

Yours sincerely

Ms Angela Rees
Assistant Campus Lead Golflands
Email: Angela.Rees@elim.school.nz